
From: CAAC Comments Form 

Sent: 26 November 2022 11:29 

To: Planning Planning; Dawn Allott; Derek Gomez; Tuhinur Khan 

Subject: CAAC Consultation Comments Received 

 

Camden Council 

Hi, 

Someone submitted an entry for the CAAC Comments form form in the 

Camden Council site. View all the form's entries by clicking here. 

Click here to access the form 

Here's what Someone entered into the form: 

Enter Pin 

604780 

Application ref. 

2022/3962/P 

Site Address 

3 Fitzroy Road Camden London NW1 8TU 

Development Description 

Erection of single storey rear extension. 

https://www.camden.gov.uk/group/guest/~/control_panel/manage?_com_liferay_dynamic_data_mapping_form_web_portlet_DDMFormAdminPortlet_formInstanceId=512141094&_com_liferay_dynamic_data_mapping_form_web_portlet_DDMFormAdminPortlet_mvcPath=%2Fadmin%2Fview_form_instance_record.jsp&p_p_id=com_liferay_dynamic_data_mapping_form_web_portlet_DDMFormAdminPortlet&p_p_lifecycle=0&p_p_state=maximized&p_p_mode=view
https://www.camden.gov.uk/group/guest/~/control_panel/manage?_com_liferay_dynamic_data_mapping_form_web_portlet_DDMFormAdminPortlet_formInstanceId=512141094&_com_liferay_dynamic_data_mapping_form_web_portlet_DDMFormAdminPortlet_mvcPath=%2Fadmin%2Fview_form_instance_record.jsp&_com_liferay_dynamic_data_mapping_form_web_portlet_DDMFormAdminPortlet_formInstanceRecordId=541634343&p_p_id=com_liferay_dynamic_data_mapping_form_web_portlet_DDMFormAdminPortlet&p_p_lifecycle=0&p_p_state=maximized&p_p_mode=view


Planning officer 

Sam Fitzpatrick 

Advisory committee 

Primrose Hill 

Advisory committee 

Please send your comments by: 

2022-11-27T00:00:00.000 

Please choose one 

No objection 

Do you have any comments or consider that the proposal is harmful to 

or does not preserve the character and appearance of the conservation 

area? 

PRIMROSE HILL CONSERVATION AREA ADVISORY COMMITTEE 12A 

Manley Street London NW1 8LT 2 November 2022 3 Fitzroy Road 

2022/3962/P No objection. The Committee noted that the proposed extension 

followed the pattern of the existing insertions to the lower ground floor rear 

elevation, and that the addition was very modest in depth. The symmetry of the 

pair of houses – nos 1 and 3 Fitzroy Road – has already been disrupted and the 

proposal would not do further harm. The loss of rear garden was very limited. 

Richard Simpson FSA Chair 

Do you want to attach any files? 

No 

Attach files 

Content is temporarily unavailable. 



To receive a confirmation email, enter your address below: 

Click here to access the form 

 

https://www.camden.gov.uk/group/guest/~/control_panel/manage?_com_liferay_dynamic_data_mapping_form_web_portlet_DDMFormAdminPortlet_formInstanceId=512141094&_com_liferay_dynamic_data_mapping_form_web_portlet_DDMFormAdminPortlet_mvcPath=%2Fadmin%2Fview_form_instance_record.jsp&_com_liferay_dynamic_data_mapping_form_web_portlet_DDMFormAdminPortlet_formInstanceRecordId=541634343&p_p_id=com_liferay_dynamic_data_mapping_form_web_portlet_DDMFormAdminPortlet&p_p_lifecycle=0&p_p_state=maximized&p_p_mode=view

